
 
NOVEMBER 2022 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

  1 
P J 

DAY 

2 
 

3 Parent 
Conferences 
3:30-8:30PM 

4 
 

5  

6 7 Picture  
    Retakes 
Pictures for 
Kindrgarten 
Mon/Wed 

8 9  10  
  

11 
Remembrance           

Day 
No Classes 

12 

13 14 
No Classes 

15 
SCC MEETING 

6:30 pm 

16 
 

17 
 

 

18 19 
 

20 21 22 
 

23 
  HOT MEAL 

ORDER 
FORMS DUE 

24 
 

 

25 
        

26 

27 28 
 

29 
 

30 
HOT MEAL 

  
 

 
 

 

Principal- Mr. Graham  McGregor 
Vice-Principal– Mrs. Sandy Morley 

Phone: 306-763-5375 

REMINDER  
REDWING  

PUBLIC SCHOOL IS A NUT 
FREE SCHOOL 

 

 
BOOK FAIR NOV 2-9TH 

BOOK FAIR NOV 2-9TH 



                                                      Principal’s Message 
 
 
 
Happy Fall everyone!! What a fantastic September/October it was! We have had unbelievable 
weather since school began and hopefully we can keep it going into winter! 
 
I would like to take the opportunity to thank our entire school community for their tremendous 
 support of this year’ Walkathon. The money donated is  
truly appreciated by all of us in the school as we continue to 
use it to provide enriching educational opportunities and 
school development beyond what our regular budget would 
allow.  
 
As in previous years the plan for this money will be to continue offering students our traditional  
experiences outside the school including: Broadway North Theatre production, Wapiti Ski Valley, 
winter swim experience, busing and associated costs for all classroom excursions as well. We will 
also continue to fund our school sports teams participation in P4A events throughout the year. 
 Beyond our traditional plans for Walkathon funds we will also look for additional ways to enhance 
the environment around the school itself as well.  
 
The outdoor classroom continues to progress as we added garden boxes this year and next year will 
plan to have our fruit trees and shrubbery in place in the next phase of our plan. The upgrades to 
the playground had higher costs than initially considered and so some money from this year’s 
Walkathon will also be used to support the cost overruns on that project.  
 
Going into November we know that winter is coming and with that most of us come to the  
realization that we will need to shovel or blow snow for the next 5 or so months. One person who 
will not have that burden at the school this winter is our very own Mrs. Lorenzen. On November 
30th we will wish Mrs. Lorenzen a Happy Retirement as she prepares to sit back, relax and let 
someone else move the snow around this winter!!! We would like to thank Mrs. Lorenzen for her 
many years as the Caretaker at Red Wing, dating back longer than most of our current staff  
members and longer than any of our students have been alive! Mrs. Lorenzen’s replacement will be 
veteran Caretaker Perry Ksyniuk who comes to us from John Diefenbaker Public School in Prince 
Albert. We welcome Mr. Ksyniuk to our Red Wing family and hope he enjoys his time here with 
us. 
 
November also brings with it our first chance to meet families regarding student achievement with 
the approach of our Progress Conferences on November 3rd. Our teachers look forward to meeting 
parents/guardians and their children at their appointed time between 3:30-8:30pm. If you are  
unsure as to your appointed time please contact your child’s teacher or the office. 
 
As part of our acknowledgement for our Veteran’s service we will host a Remembrance Day  
Ceremony at the school which we will gladly welcome community and family members to attend 
with us. The date for the ceremony has not yet been set as we are waiting for availability of  
Veterans to attend with us but that information will be shared as soon as possible. 
Have a great November everyone! 
G. McGregor 





2022-2023 activity fee is now due if you have not paid please 
submit payment to office or cash on line. 

Kindergarten $15.00 
Grade 1– 8 $30.00 

Just a reminder to parents and guardians, winter is  
 coming please make sure your child is dressed for the 
weather. The open fields in the playground make it feel a 
little colder than it is.  
 

Parents and Guardians 
 
 
With the edsby program we are trying to make sure that all parents are 
signed up on edsby this program allows you to following your child's  
progress in school and communicating with teachers and also reporting your 
child's absence please sign up when invite is sent. Thank you. 

 
PARENTS AND GUARDIANS PLEASE ENSURE THAT YOUR CHILD HAS 
A WATER BOTTLE HERE AT SCHOOL.  THERE IS A  WATER FILLING  
 STATION TO FILL UP WATER BOTTLES WATER FOUNTIANS REMAIN 
UNAVAILABLE AT THIS TIME.  
 
ALSO PLEASE ENSURE THEY HAVE  
UTENSILS WHEN NEEDED FOR 
FOR YOUR CHILDS LUNCHES. 



WALKATHON 
Another year done for the annual walkathon great success again the students 
raised $27,480.93 outstanding  job! But there is some walkathon forms out 
still if you child has walkathon forms that have pledges or they have not used 
them please return to the school as soon as possible .Thank you  
 
Congratulations to the top fundraisers this year, Cohen Dyck Raiden Olson 
Jamison Baliski, Jade Bremner, , Arwyn Kindt, Charlee Gryba, Charles & 
Loic Hurd, Griffy Szasz, Atlas Patoki & Laykin Northey. These students 
have raised $400.00 dollars and up to 1500.00 . 
 

Hot meal  
November 30th  

forms due  
November 23rd 



During the month of October, the SLC has been working hard to help out around the 
school. Two SLC members, Austin and Cutler, made a video showing how Red Wing 
 recognized Orange Shirt Day on September 30. The SLC helped set up the gym for our 
Math Assembly on October 17 and quite a few also were leaders during the assembly. We 
had 2 Spirit Days in October. It was great to see so many students participate during  
Crazy Hair Day and Jersey Day. The SLC also had an opportunity to go to Cartier Farms. 
They did an amazing job working with each other and the horses. 
 
We are busy making plans for November and December. We will be doing a food drive 
from November 15th to the 25th to help support our Food Bank. Please send any 
non-perishable items to your child’s classroom, so we can help our bigger community. 
Look for our 12 Days of Christmas and some fundraising in December. 
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Prince Albert Lions Club 
Box 518 

Prince Albert, Saskatchewan 
S6V 5R4 
CANADA 

Sʑʢʧʖnɒ PʢʖnȪɏ Aɸȩɏԭ ʋnɍ Disʤʢicɢ SʖnȪɏ 1947 
 
The Prince Albert Lions Club sponsors Operation Red Nose in Prince Albert.  The program is an annual December cam-
paign to reduce impaired driving.  It provides a free volunteer-based, designated driver service, which caters to all mo-
torists who are impaired or who do not feel fit to drive their own vehicle.  It provides patrons a safe, confidential ride in 
their own vehicle without getting behind the wheel themselves-and it’s free.  All volunteer teams-made up of an escort 
driver, designated driver and navigator-as well as all other volunteers, undergo a police background check and are in-
sured for liability by our provincial sponsor the SGI.  In 2017 we provided 302 rides to clients who got home safely. 
 
The Prince Albert Lions Club has been operating the program, with the help of community volunteers for eight years.  
The program operates on Friday and Saturday evenings from the end of November through to New Year’s Eve.  In 2018 
we will begin operating on November 30th and run for 5 weekends plus New Year’s Eve.  We start around 9 pm in the 
evening and usually run until 3 am the next morning.  New Year’s tends to run a bit later due to house parties. 
 
Although the service is free, clients provide donations, which under the provisions of the Operation Red Nose Program 
must be allocated to youth groups or groups that support youth in Prince Albert and area.  The Prince Albert Lions Club 
has selected area schools as the recipients of these donations to assist with programing for students.  As a result of our 
2017 season, $7,200 was donated to 12 schools in the area. 
 
Since Operation Red Nose depends on volunteers from the community to run a successful campaign, we are challenging 
the schools to put together teams of volunteers to assist us in delivering a successful campaign over the coming season.  
Escort vehicles are provided by dealerships in the city so there is no need to use your own car. 
 
The volunteers can choose to work one night, a weekend or the whole season.  We find News Year Eve is one of our 
busiest nights.  Volunteers are provided with food, coffee and camaraderie during the evenings they work. 
 
If you are interested in helping out with Operation Red Nose, please contact me at (306)763-7434, (306)425-7804(cell) 
or by email at rbraaten@sasktel.net.  If you want to discuss the program I am available to come and talk to you about it. 
 
 
 
Lion Randy Braaten 




